
CLASC News 2017-09-25 Shrimp Boil - Cooks needed 
 
Howdy,  
Hope post-Harvey finds you well and recovering.  
 
The annual CLASC Shrimp Boil event is currently scheduled for Saturday, October 28, in the 
afternoon.   
However, most of our regular cook/chef volunteers are now unavailable.  All of the needed 
equipment is available, but we need cooks! 
 
If you are able and willing, please contact VP Activities,  
Nancy Steger, 832-567-2001   
nhsteger@yahoo.com  

 
   
 
Thanks,  
Gayle Brown 
--  
 
clascskiers@gmail.com 
 


